
Dundee City Council housing
allocations policy review
Dundee Federation of Tenants Associations is inviting Dundee City Council
tenants to take part in the housing allocations policy review consultation
meeting to be held online next Tuesday evening.

Details below :

http://www.government-world.com/dundee-city-council-housing-allocations-policy-review/
http://www.government-world.com/dundee-city-council-housing-allocations-policy-review/
https://1.bp.blogspot.com/-r4-0hDIu0i8/YO_6SzXX6dI/AAAAAAAAdgE/zC_AMk2qsLAk-sq8lqpChCs6d8Z7YSs4wCLcBGAsYHQ/s984/DFTA.jpg


International Travel Update – 15 July

A number of changes to Northern Ireland’s international country travel lists
have been confirmed and guidance for fully vaccinated passengers returning
from Amber list countries has also been updated.

Labour Market Statistics

The labour market statistics were published today by the Northern Ireland
Statistics & Research Agency.

‘Spike in cases is concerning’ – Swann

Health Minister Robin Swann has expressed concern following a sharp increase
in cases in Northern Ireland.

Ministers united in vaccine effort

The First Minister and Health Minister have visited a mobile vaccination
clinic in Larne.

https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/international-travel-update-15-july
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/labour-market-statistics-32
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/spike-cases-concerning-swann
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/ministers-united-vaccine-effort

